
                 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

                              

                            

 

 

 

 

 

Entrance Antiphon    Esther  4:17 
Within your will, O Lord, all things are established,  
and there is none that can resist your will. 
For you have made all things, the heaven and earth,  
and all that is held within the circle of heaven;  
you are the Lord of all. 
 

First Reading    Deuteronomy  30:10-14 
 

Responsorial Psalm    Psalms  18: 8-11 
 

R.  Lord, you have the words of everlasting life. 
 

The law of the Lord is perfect, 
it revives the soul. 
The rule of the Lord is to be trusted, 
it gives wisdom to the simple.      R. 
 
 

The precepts of the Lord are right, 
they gladden the heart. 
The command of the Lord is clear, 
it gives light to the eyes.      R. 
 
 

The fear of the Lord is holy, 
a binding forever. 
The decrees of the Lord are truth, 
and all of them are just.      R. 
 
 

They are more to be desired than gold, 
than the purest of gold,  
and sweet are they than honey,  
than honey from the comb.      R. 
 

Second Reading    Philippians  2: 1-4 
 

Gospel Acclamation      John  16:13; 14:26 
 

Alleluia, alleluia!  
When the Spirit of the truth comes, he will teach you all truth  
and bring to your mind all I have told you. 
Alleluia! 
 

Gospel    John  14: 23-29 
 

Communion Antiphon     Lamentations  3:25 
 

The Lord is good to those who hope in him, to the soul that seeks him. 
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The Holy Spirit will teach you. 

PLEASE NOTE 
Once you pick up a copy of the newsletter it needs to be taken home with you to ensure we 

adhere to COVID-19 protocols. Kindly DO NOT leave it behind after Mass has concluded. 

Parish Priest 

Fr Roy John Elavumkal SMM 
 

Parish Secretary  

Karen Taylor  -  Tue to Fri 
 

Finance & WHS Officer  

Karen Taylor  -  Monday 
 

Police Checks Unit  

Hiacinta Msomi  -  Monday 
 

Sacristan 

Weekdays: Michael Pierce 

Sundays: Terence Yeow  

& Roger Worth 
 

Mass Times 

Sunday    9.30 am 

Saturday Vigil Mass    6.30 pm 

Tuesday to Friday    9.15 am 
 

Confessions 

Saturday    6.00 pm 
 

Rosary 

Tuesday to Friday 8.45am   
 

Adoration of the Eucharist 

Every Friday before Mass 
 

Novena to St. Joseph 

Every Wednesday after Mass 
 

St. Joseph’s Primary 

Principal - Adrian Grbin 

Phone: 8431 2834 
 

Catechism 

Sr. Mary Jasmine 
 

Child Safety Contact & REC 

Anne Dudzinski 

Ph: 0418 847 804 
 

Knights of the Southern Cross 

Michael Boyle 

Ph: 8337 3270 
 

Parish Pastoral Council 

Chairperson – Alan Tyson 

Ph: 0412 389 875 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 

Ph: 8112 8700, 1300 729 202 
 

Youth Representative 

Nancy Ngure 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 9 – 12 

Ph: (08) 8431 6932 
 

 

Love heals 



 

 

Information desk 

Rosters for 9/10 October 2021 – 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Time      Commentator / Reader          
6:30 pm  Edward Konieczny 

 Anita Caperna, Bronwyn Gleeson 
9:30am Stephanie Roach 
  Ann Mary Kollarackal, Jake Kollarackal 
Childrens Liturgy: School Holidays 
Count Team No: 43 Andrew Gaal, Gail Gaal, 

 Nick McCabe, Shane Foley 
Altar:   Mon. 4 October to Sun 31st October 
  Doreen Ryan & Nancy Ngure 
All those who volunteered please arrive at least 15 minutes before the start time 
and report to the commentator for that mass 

The Covid-19 plan:  
We are currently Level 1: with some additional Restrictions 
Places of worship must be supervised by, and be clearly identified 
as, a COVID Marshal. 
As of December 1, all public buildings have been provided a QR 
Code.  This code is to be scanned using the MySAGov phone app 
or using the camera on your smart phone. 
Arrangements listed below will be in force until further notice: 
Our Parish is Committed to Health and Safety.  
1. Please scan the QR Code located on the door or external wall 
of the church.  If you do not have a smart phone, please complete 
the Contact Register upon entry.  
2. Use the sanitizing gel provided at the Church entrance.  
3. As of August 12, seating restrictions are as follows 
3 person per 4 square metres.  
4. MASKS are mandatory for shared indoor public places so 
EVERYONE MUST wear a Face Mask while inside the Church.  The 
Celebrant is permitted to remove their mask while saying Mass. 
5. Holy Communion is given only in the hand.  
6. Everyone must take reasonable steps to maintain 1.5m 
physical distancing at all times.  People from the same household 
may sit together.  Please keep the social distancing requirement 
when processing for Holy Communion and when leaving the 
Church after Mass.  
7. Please remember to wipe down the area where you have been 
sitting/kneeling in the pews and use the sanitizing gel provided 
on your way out.  
8. Please follow the ENTRY and EXIT rules. 
9. If you are unwell please consider the health of our community 
and stay home until you are better.  
10. As of September 9, Funerals & Weddings are now capped at 
150 people but must have an independent COVID Marshal if 
more than 50 people are in attendance. 
 
Your cooperation with these requirements is greatly appreciated. 

Fr. Roy John Elavumkal SMM 

 

FEAST OF ST DANIEL COMBONI OF SUDAN –Change of Date 
The feast of St Daniel Comboni Mass will now take place on Sunday October 17. 
Archbishop Patrick O’Regan will join the African Catholic Community for the Mass 
at 2.30pm in St Francis Xavier’s Cathedral. All welcome 

FIRST GENERAL ASSEMBLY - 5th PLENARY COUNCIL 
The First General Assembly of the Fifth Plenary Council of Australia 
opens with Mass at 1.30pm (Adelaide time) from St Mary’s Cathedral, 
Perth, on Sunday, October 3.  The historic event will develop concrete 
proposals to create a more missionary, Christ-centred Church in 
Australia. Watch the livestreamed Mass and access other information on 
the Plenary Council website at www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au and 
a copy of the Plenary Council Prayer is available at 2020 Plenary Council 
Prayer Card Apr18 hr (catholic.org.au).   A guide to the general assembly 
is also available in this month’s issue of The Southern Cross. 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
Anniversary:  Peter Cattrall, Maria & Frank Cannata, and all 
the deceased relatives and friends of our Parishioners. 

Eternal rest grant to them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them; 
present them to God the Most High.  

Sick: We also pray for Matt Matto and the sick members of our Parish 
and their family and friends. 

Sunday Collection   26th September 2021 
First Collection  $ 558.15 
Second Collection   
Envelopes  $ 687.00 
Open Plate  $ 204.55 
Electronic Giving  $   75.00 
Parish Account Total    $ 966.55 

   

Download at - thekidsbulletin.com

PLANNED  GIVING – DIRECT DEBITS / CREDIT CARD DONATIONS– 
The Archdiocese has changed banking systems, so you may see a slight 
change in what appears on your statement.  If you donate via your Credit 
Card, you will have received an email or letter along with a form to be 
completed and returned to the Parish office.  If you have not already 
done so, please return the form to the Parish office by the end of this 
week.  We thank you for your ongoing generous support of our Parish. 

Catholic Mission 2021 Appeal October is  World Mission Month 
October 17 around Australia is the Catholic Mission Appeal, with its 
theme inspired by “Acts 4:20 For we cannot keep from speaking about 
what we have seen and heard”. This year the appeal focuses on the work 
of the Church in Thailand, reaching out to those women and children of 
the mothers and babies home run by the Good Shepherd Sisters, whilst 
supporting work in over 1100 diocese worldwide and 14 parishes within 
Australia.  Please support Catholic Mission.  Envelopes are at the door or 
use the QR code on the envelopes or the poster which will take you 
straight to a donation page, online catholicmission.org.au/Thailand or 
visit the website for general donations.   Thank you for your support. 
- https://www.catholicmission.org.au/.   

A message from Aid to the Church in Need  
  Australia: One Million Children Praying the  
Rosary: ACN invites you to join the prayer campaign ‘One Million 
Children Praying the Rosary’ for unity and peace in the world on the 18th 
of October. Be part of this prayer campaign and join many others! 
Register and learn more at www.aidtochurch.org/one-million-children 

THANK YOU SO MUCH          Pat Giuliani.    We offer our gratitude 

for your kind donation this week of wipes & toilet paper for  
the Church.  We thank Pat and also the many others who  
kindly donate goods and their time to our Parish. 

http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/
http://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/Plenary-Council-Prayer-Card-Print-at-Home.pdf
http://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/Plenary-Council-Prayer-Card-Print-at-Home.pdf
https://www.catholicmission.org.au/
http://www.aidtochurch.org/one-million-children

